
From: Cory Wright
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: FW: Animal Processing Plant on Wilson Creek
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2023 10:21:44 AM

Here is another.

-----Original Message-----
From: Stacey Tutor <staceytrealestate@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 12:15 PM
To: Cory Wright <cory.wright@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Animal Processing Plant on Wilson Creek

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open attachments,
fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe.

Cory:
Rodger Tutor and Stacey Tutor are vehemently against the processing plant proposed for Wilson Creek Road.  That
ia a suburban residential area (with the exception of TarpIt which only impedes traffic a little) We live in the area,
travel Wilson Creek every day.  We are not against this type of business in Valley, but with the amount of homes in
the area, many of them down wind, this is not the place for this facility.  We would ask that you reconcider this
proposal.  We understand there are several entities that are for this plant, however, pretty sure they wouldn’t be if
they lived next door to it. Additionally, Homes in that area are valuable and having a meat processing plant next
door would impact those values significantly.

Stacey Tutor
Managing Broker
Coldwell Banker Central
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